
June 1, 2022

Planning Commission Meeting

7:00 p.m.  Bill Turnwald calls the meeting to order.

Commission members in attendance: Greg Wendling, Bill Turnwald, Brian Wendling

Absent: Ray Birchmeier, Scott Wendling

Guest: Jim Gray and 2 residents

Minutes from the April 2, 2022 meeting was read, motion by Brian Wendling, second by Greg 
Wendling to accept the minutes as read, motion carried.

Jim Gray gave a review the new permits that he has received this past month, and gave the results of 
the ZBA meeting, on the variance for a garage that was going to be 3 ft closer to the property line 
that our ordinance calls for. The variance was granted by the ZBA.

Jim Gray discussed some of our options for the townships Master Plan. Greg will ask the board if 
they want to work on something ourselves as a planning commission or wait and have a company 
work with us to get it developed.  It would be suggested by us planning commission to have a 
company help out in this the get it done correctly since we do not have one to start with. Then for the 
5 year review that can be done by the planning commission.

Motion to adjourn by Bill Turnwald, second by Greg Wendling motion carried. Time 7:24 p.m.

Minutes submitted by Greg Wendling


